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I strongly believe in crown land being retained for free public access & that it not be used for private 

profit.  Living in Patonga we have been engaged in battle with Crown Lands to prevent the granting 

of private concessions on the reserves & to stop the alienation of beautiful foreshore for parking. 

Also had to fight to retain the community tennis courts from being turned into more parking. In our 

Patonga case Crown lands though promising to consult failed completely to do so & only after 

massive local protest have they started to talk - still nothing finalised to date. For us & future 

generations please do all in your power to keep Crown Lands for all to use freely. 

 Yours sincerely, Robert Burns 
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